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FHSU INTRODUCES CUTTING-EDGE CRIMINALISTICS 

PROGRAM 

09/18/24 

A newly launched program at FHSU will help students “hit the ground 

running” in the critical field of solving crimes. To introduce students to 

FHSU’s new bachelor’s degree in Criminalistics, the departments of 

criminal justice, chemistry, biology, and geosciences hosted an open 

house in September.  

 
 

 
 
KBOR FACULTY OF THE YEAR AWARD RECIPIENTS 

ANNOUNCED 

09/19/24 

The Kansas Board of Regents voted to name eight Faculty of the Year 
award recipients for 2024. The new program recognizes the 
outstanding contributions of faculty at state universities to teaching, 
student success, research, and Kansas communities. Faculty of the 
Year winners from FHSU were Sammuel Robert Byer, assistant 
professor in the department of history and philosophy, and Phillip 
Allen Olt, associate professor of advanced education programs. 
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FHSU’S CAREER SERVICES ANNOUNCES UPCOMING CAREER 

FAIRS 

09/16/24 

As FHSU’s fall semester gets into full swing, career fairs provide 

opportunities for students to meet a variety of employers in one 

location. 

 

 

 

 
 
HALF CENTURY CLUB GIVES BACK TO THIRD-GENERATION 

FHSU STUDENT 

09/17/24 

Growing up in Ellsworth, Braden Schulte has always exemplified the 

determined spirit Fort Hays State University students are known for. 

With his senior year underway, Braden is thankful to those who have 

supported him throughout his time on campus. He’s most 

appreciative of FHSU's Half Century Club. 

 
 
 

 

 
RIBBON-CUTTING FHSU TIGER NATION STORE 

09/26/24 9-10 a.m.  

Please join the Hays Chamber for a ribbon cutting at Walmart 

Supercenter, 4301 Vine St., as they debut their new Tiger Nation 

Store. 

 
 
Know of a good story for Heart of a Tiger? Email Tisa Mason, tamason@fhsu.edu 

 
Do you have good news to share? Use our Submit News form.  

To subscribe or unsubscribe to the Tiger Weekly newsletter, click here. 
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